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Third Sunday of Advent



Saturday, December 10


Vigil Mass     
 

 5:00 p.m.
    + Mary & Carmella Severini


Sunday, December 11
 8:30 a.m.

     +Barney Shannon        
10:00 a.m.

     +Robert Floy 
  5:00 p.m.

    People of the Parish


       Monday, December 12



Our Lady of Guadalupe

7:30 a.m. 
     +Kathleen Leany



Tuesday, December 13


7:30 a.m.

     +Paul Goepfert

  
Wednesday, December 14
5:00 p.m.
          +Anne Shoblock

                              +George Kuebler


                              +Apolonio S. Latar, Sr.


                               Thursday December 15
7:30 a.m.           +Edward Mendoza



Friday, December 16
7:30 a.m.
     +Adela Domingo 

   
Fourth Sunday of Advent



Saturday, December 17



Vigil Mass

5:00 p.m.

     +Thomas J Noto



Sunday, December 18
8:30 a.m. 

       People of the Parish  
10:00 a.m.

      +Matthew & Alice Wright     
5:00 p.m.

      +Steven Requena  

[image: image3.png]



MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS
+Candle for Mary+
Al Wojcik
+Altar Candle+
Edwin Kolakowski
+Altar Flowers+
DeMonico & Lawrence Families
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention for living members for $25.00 a week. 
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If you have added someone to the Prayer List, please keep us posted on their condition so that our list will be updated.
Joyce Hanula, Helen Kovacs, Kristin Rein, Rita Payor,
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Margaret Drack, Cheryl Hayes, Maria Rossi,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt, Helen Plank, Patricia Doyle,
Karen Kleinschmidt,Josephine Dehlinger, Herb Fialia, Carol Ostrowski,
Marilyn Rinfret, Patricia Ronan, Genevieve Mroczko, Peggy Reynolds,
Kathleen McGreevy, Renee Giliberti, Noel Gowran, Marie Bodnar,
Rebecca Rannazzisi, Mary Ann Laskoski, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Fr. Kevin Casey, Phyllis Mason, Catherine Nugent, Fran Wlazlowski
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Collection for December 4 -   $6,533.50

Mail Collection  $ 967.00
Total Plate Collection $7,500.50

Retirement for Religious $1,866.00

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 
in your will and estate planning.   
Christmas Remembrance & Flower envelopes may be 
dropped in any collection basket or at the parish office.

We welcome all who worship or want to stop in at any time to pray in our church. Our church is open Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 6:00 a.m.–6:00 p.m. 
(First Friday 8:30 p.m.)Wednesday 6:00 a.m.-8:30 p.m.

Saturday (last Mass 7:30p.m.) and Sunday (5:00 p.m.) the church will close following the Masses.

The Parish Office hours are Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Fridays 9:00 a.m. 2:00 p.m.


December 11, 2016

Third Sunday of Advent

 “You too must be patient.  Make your hearts firm, because the coming of the Lord is at hand.” JAMES 5:8
Patience is another one of those things many of us struggle with.  We want things to go according to our plan and our schedule.  Any change brings anxiety and fear.  Through daily prayer we better align ourselves with God’s will and His plan, which is far better than anything we can come up with on our own.
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Many thanks to all who participated in our recent International Thanksgiving Dinner which was held on Sunday, November 20th.
Thank you to all who set up, decorated, cleaned up, baked, cooked or was just there to support this day.  Looking forward to seeing you again next year!
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Advent Penance Service
Sunday, December 18, 2016 - 7:00 p.m.

Several priests will be available to hear confessions.

An Examination of Conscience is inserted in today’s bulletin to help you prepare to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation.
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Forming your Faith……..
We are excited to announce that Corpus Christi Church has become a partner in an exciting 24/7 on-line web-based digital formation series called FORMED, produced by the Augustine Institute and Iganatius Press.  This series is designed to help adults grow in their faith at all levels – how we think, how we pray, and how we live.  Better yet, access is FREE to all of our parishioners and their families anywhere, anytime on computers, tablets, or phones.  Register free using our Parish Code ZD3P77.
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God Bless You!  We appreciate your support for our Religious and Charitable Works.   Quick Code for IMMEDIATE DONATIONS.  Help us Preserve Our Blessings and Our Church
◄SCAN THIS CODE & DONATE NOW!
Use your phone or tablet to scan the Corpus Christi Code.  On-line Giving Code for your weekly or monthly support.

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: Or use the Corpus Christi Quick Code for Immediate Donations.  See Quick Code info on next page of bulletin.

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started
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Youth Group Homeless Baskets
The youth group will once again be collecting items to create baskets for the homeless residing at the Ozonam Shelter in New Brunswick.  We will be filling our baskets with the following items:  Pens, pencils, crayons, notebooks, socks, mittens/gloves, hats, individually wrapped candy, and travel size toiletries.  Toiletries include:  small packs of tissues, bar soap, shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, razors and shaving cream, hand wipes, mouth wash, toothpaste and toothbrush, hair comb and paper bags (approximately 12”x12” in size) to put all the items in.  If you would like to assist us, please feel free to drop any of these items in the box in the back of the church.  Monetary donations will also be greatly appreciated, and can be left in the parish office.  We are looking to make a total of 30 bags.  Thank you in advance for your support.


Saint Augustine Hymnal  - It’s not too late to donate a hymnal In Memory of a Loved One or just having a family name in the book.  
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Any parishioner who would like to consider donating a hymnal as a memorial gift, for the cost of $25 per book, please call the parish office.  A name plate will be placed in the front cover of the hymnal, dedicating the book to the prayerful memory of your loved one.  Forms are available in the church or at the parish office.
To date 176 hymnals have been dedicated which will take care of 6 out of the 12 payments that we have. 

Retirement Fund for Religious

Thank you for supporting senior religious.  A sister from Indiana writes, “Because of your kindness, our elderly sisters will have the comfort, security, and joy of living out their remaining years here in their home.  You truly honor them and their many years of service by your generosity.”  Religious across the United States offer sincere thanks for your generosity to last week’s collection for the Retirement Fund for Religious.
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Corpus Christi has a new Envelope Company for those parishioners who are receiving weekly envelopes.  Beginning January, 2017, your envelope packets will now be coming from Our Sunday Visitor no longer Cathedral Corporation.  They are more cost efficient for the parish. If you end up
with two envelopes for January 1, 2017, either one may be used.
Congratulations to Sue Whelan who won our Lucky Calendar for $500.00.  

Just One more drawing left for our 2016 Lucky Calendar!    The last one for $1.000.00 will be pulled from the drum on Tuesday, December 20, 2016.  Good Luck to all who have entries.  Many thanks for all who have supported our Lucky Calendar.  We had a tremendous year and hopefully 2017 will be even better with your support.
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********************************************Please consider supporting our parish in purchasing the buy two get one free special!  Perhaps you can offer them to people outside the parish if you cannot purchase the two.  This is our sole big fundraiser for the parish.  Our profit doubled from the previous year selling them this way.  The calendars make great year-round gifts, as well as Christmas stocking stuffers.  Extra calendars are available at the parish office during regular
office hours.  

Thank you to our ladies who came in and helped with the Lucky Calendars to stuff and label all the envelopes.  Without your help, this couldn’t have gotten done in a timely manner.    
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Christmas Giving Tree

St. Vincent DePaul Society will once again be sponsoring Christmas giving trees.  Please participate by taking ornaments from either of the trees and purchasing gift card.  Gift cards may be purchased for any denomination at the various stores noted.  Cards should be returned by Thursday, December 15th .   Please put them in an envelope marked for St. Vincent DePaul and either place them in the collection basket at Mass or drop them off at the Parish Office.  They will be given to the families we have helped this year.  (Trees are located on the front left side of the church                                               and one in the vestibule.) 


 You Can Save Your Marriage!
Retrouvaille – A lifeline for troubled marriages

Has your marriage become unloving or uncaring – your relationship grown cold, distant – thinking about a separation or divorce?  Are you already separated/divorced but (both of you) wish to try again – then the Retrouvaille program may help you.

RETROUVAILLE (Rediscovery) sponsored by the Family Life Office/Diocese of Metuchen consists of a weekend experience for couples (no group discussions) with six follow-up sessions.

The next program is scheduled for the weekend of February 10-12, 2017.  All inquiries are confidential.  For more details please call the Family Life Office 732-243-4573.  Rich & Annette Colasuonno 732-236-0671 or Tome & Pat McTague 732-583-4468 (evenings).

Annual New Year’s Eve Dinner Dance held by the Old Bridge Columbian Club on December 31st at 61 Pine Street, Old Bridge (Knights of Columbus meeting place) 7:30 p.m.-12:30 a.m. $57 per person (in advance only).  Includes hot & cold hors d’oeuvres, hot buffet dinner, wine, tap beer, soda, coffee, tea and desserts.  Cash bar for mixed drinks. DJ Music of 50’s, 60’s, 70’s and more.  Party hats & streamers provided.  For reservations, call 908-510-5693. Or 732-707-3417.  


St. Thomas the Apostle Thrift Store needs winter coats and clothing.  Located at 1119 Englishtown Rd. in Old Bridge offers new and gently used items for sale at very reasonable prices.  With the cold weather here, we are now in need of winter coats and clothing for men, women and children – especially children.  New and gently used donations of coats as well as men’s, women’s and children’s winter clothing, shoes/boots, as well as blankets/linens, household items and toys are always appreciated. Donations may be dropped off during store hours: Tuesday, Thursday and Friday from 10am to 2pm, and Saturday from 10am to 1pm.  For more info call the store at 732-251-5285.[image: image1.jpg]



